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I know many people are passionate about racing. I am a lover of sports as well, but 

we should unite to figure out ways to participate in sports safely. Leaded gasoline is 

considered extremely harmful to human health, causing significant 

neurodevelopmental damage in children, particularly impacting cognitive function, 

and also linked to cardiovascular issues in adults, making it a major public health 

concern; essentially, no level of lead in gasoline is considered safe. 


